
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome Back Everyone! This 

September is shaping up to be a 

busy one. We have already 

started working on our new books 

and topics.  

 
We are using a computer 

programme called The Class Dojo 

to help us concentrate on our 

work. We collect points when our 

teacher catches us being good and 

we use these points for treats! 

www.classdojo.com 

 

We are also trying to keep our 

lunches healthy by bringing lots of 

fruit and vegetables. Why not 

check out www.safefood.eu for 

some fun healthy snack ideas. 

 

English 
This month we are learning “All 

About Me”.  

We will be doing some creative 

writing about our summer 

holidays, our families and lots 

more fun topics. 
Gaeilge 

In Irish we are also learning about 

“Mé Féin”. We will be learning 

useful phrases, writing short 

stories and revising our grammar. 

We will be listening to some lovely 

songs and rhymes too.  

Maths 
 

September is a month for revision of 

all the basic number activities we 

have learned. Such as addition, 

subtraction, division and 

multiplication. We will also be 

learning our tables and using lovely 

hands on materials and equipment to 

help us understand all these areas. 

SESE 
 

In History we will be looking at our 

families, extended families and 

family trees. We will also be 

comparing school life today and in 

the past.  If anyone has old photos 

or information to pass on to the 

children it would be greatly 

appreciated and looked after.  

We will also be looking at the 

meaning of our names. 

Other Reminders 
 September 13th is Roald Dahl`s 100th Anniversary. We will 

be looking at lots of Roald Dahl work and information. 

 Tin whistle lessons will resume at the end of September. 

 School now starts at 9am and finishes at 2.40pm. All 

children to be collected at the school gate. 
 

 

http://www.safefood.eu/


 


